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Caritas Laszlo Boarding School 
The Caritas polyclinic’s health provision is undergoing continuous enhancement in quality care for 
its patients. Owing to our long-time Dutch sponsor, Peter van der Ven, who has collected donations 
and has bought for Caritas an ultramodern autoclave device in Holland, our dentist’s office has 
improved its services. The device is worth app.5000 € and responds to all the standard regulations of 
the European Union regarding medical equipment. What makes our autoclave special is that its larger 
in size then the usual ones, therefore all the instruments that must be sterilized can get in all at once. 
Thus, not only the patients can feel much more safe thanks to the western high quality equipment, but 
our doctors also have more time to spend with tending to them. 
 
 

                                                    
 
 
UITZ GYONGYI, head physician of the outpatient clinic 

 


